From:

Cleve Hill Solar Park

Subject: I object to The Solar Power Station plan for Graveney, Nagden and Cleve Marshes

Date: 12 November 2019 11:04:14

Dear Sir,

I am writing to complain in the strongest terms about the proposed solar power development on Graveney, Nagden and Cleve Marshes.

I have lived in this area, Whitstable, for the last 16 years and have been a regular visitor to the marshes with my family and dog.

It is a wonderful wild habitat that has ample space for wildlife.

Why here?

Whitstable is a tourist town with a holiday atmosphere. This massive blot on our landscape will surely affect allocal businesses. It surely will put people off coming to the area.

This erosion of the traditional feel to the town will affect the visitor numbers I'm sure.

I remember when Tony Blair visited Whitstable and asked about the first wind farms that were put up near to Herne Bay.

We all said we didn't mind them, so hundreds more turbines have been erected because we didn't object.

This solar development is a step too far.

I agree with solar power in principle but we are already doing our bit with all the wind farms.

Stop picking on us, you can site those solar farms anywhere, any brown field site will do.

This proposal is politically massively unpopular and local councillors and MP's will be blamed for this development, where the needs of others are being put before the needs of local people.

We already have another solar development south of Whitstable.

Just don't do it.

Regards

Ben Dickson



